SCOTT WALKER P.0. Box 7863

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR MADISON, WI 53707
STATE OF WISCONSIN

April 19, 2017

Mr. Jonathan Hester
820 5th Street
Hudson, WI 54016-1613

Dear Mr. Hester,

Thank you for contacting my office. I appreciate you expressing your views and
concerns to me, and I commend you for participating in state government, I take into
account the views of all of the citizens of Wisconsin, and I will keep your specific

comments in mind during my service as your governor.

If you would like more information about my positions on issues, or would like to read
my public statements, I encourage you to explore my website: www.walker.wi.gov.

Again, thank you for contacting me. If I can be of assistance to you in the future, please
do not hesitate to contact my office. ‘

Sincerely,

—

Scott Walker
Governor
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